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Weekly News – 15th September 2017  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome to Year 5. We hope you all had a lovely summer 
and are feeling refreshed.  

The children have settled in well and we are enjoying getting 
to know them. We have started our science topic of Earth and 
Space and this appears to have really captured the children’s 
imaginations. In maths we have been revisiting place value 
while moving on to numbers up to 1,000,000. In English we 
have been reading The Lost Thing by Shaun Tan and writing 
complex sentences. 

Next week is History Week, celebrating 20 years of Fern Hill 
School and our homework task is linked to this. 

It was great to see so many of you at the meeting this 
morning. The Powerpoint will be available on the school 
website for anyone who was unable to make the meeting. 

   

Homework Reminder 

Title: My Personal History 

Next week each child will create their own personal timeline. In 
order to do this the children need to think of one 
important/interesting event in their lives for each year e.g the year 
they learnt to ride a bike. They should write these in chronological 
order on a piece of paper. This MUST be ready Tuesday morning. 
Thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

March 28 

March 31 

April 18 

April 21 

 
 

Announcements 
Polite reminder – earrings 
should not be worn at school. If 
the holes are still healing, the 
earrings should be covered. 

 

We welcome Mr Gardner who is 
doing a great job of looking 
after Lime Class until Mrs Naik 
returns. 
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